SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Date: 09-12-2024

NOTICE FOR SEMESTER-I STUDENTS

In continuation to the College notice dated 06-12-2024 regarding conduct of
Semester-I classes in online mode, all the students of Semester-I are hereby
informed that they are required to attend their online classes only by login with
the institutional domain email IDs i.e. @sbs.du.ac.in issued by the College.
Since many incidents are reported of misconduct during online classes, students
will not be allowed to join their online classes using any other email IDs.

Further, students are advised to make sure that no other student/person login to
attend the online classes by using their institutional domain email ID. The strict
disciplinary action will be taken against such students.

The teachers are also requested to allow only those students, who login with
their institutional domain email ID for smooth conduct of online classes.
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(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal
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